
Submitter: Michaela  Lipsey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development, Small 
Business, and Trade 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3329 

The film industry supports hundreds of folks here in Oregon.  Covid and strikes have 

already hit these crews hard. It is imperative that we support and build up the film 

industry to allow these families to thrive and stay in Oregon.  All the wages they 

receive are taxed by Oregon, and the money they spend is primarily spent in Oregon.   

Please Please vote yes on this measure.   


